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Friday 2nd May 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

First week back … 

It has been a wonderful start to the summer term with the weather really showing its best! We started 

the week with our St David’s House Team being crowned victorious on House Team Cup Challenge 

Day. We welcomed Ms Khan into school from the Open Centre in Derby, she delivered a very 

informative assembly on Islamic celebrations. Class 3 and 4 have been completing DT projects 

involving mechanisms and pop ups! Class 1 and 2 have started an exciting topic on Castles this week 

too. 

 

Uniform 

Just a reminder of our uniform policy. Children this week has been looking super smart so we are 

hoping this continues for the rest of the term. 

 

Uniform list: 

White cotton shirt 

Blue stripped tie 

Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan 

Grey skirt/pinafore dress / school trousers or school shorts 

Grey or white socks or grey tights 

Sensible black shoes 

Blue and white checked gingham dresses in warm weather 

 

Friends of St Charles 

Thank you so much to the Friends of St Charles and all their fundraising efforts; this has resulted in the 

purchase of our two new portable basketball hoops. The children have thoroughly enjoyed using 

them this week.  

 

The next PTA planning meeting is Thursday 8th May at 7:30pm at Pot Kiln Café – please do attend if 

you can. New faces always welcome.  

 

Reminder - End of year school reports & transition morning 

This year our end of year school reports will be sent home via email on Wednesday 2nd July with the 

transition morning, where children visit their new classes, on Thursday 3rd July. 

 

Reminder - Diary Dates 

Please see updated diary date list, new dates and events have been placed in bold. 

 



Wishing you all a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Knight 

Head Teacher  

 

 
 

 


